


SHOES 

Shoes are not available at the school's uniform shop. 

It is essential, for safety reasons that students wear enclosed shoes when working in potentially 

dangerous areas such as laboratories, workshops, kitchens and practical art areas. 

The correct footwear for Nerang State High School is: 

Formal Uniform 

• fully enclosed shoe with a tongue
• sides below the ankle (no boots)
• an entirely black upper
• black laces (or velcro-tab}
• white sole only permitted

Black shoes must be worn with the formal 
uniform. They may be of sports style. 

SOCKS 

"" 

• 

Sports Uniform 

An appropriate Sports Shoe that is 
predominately white or predominately black is 
to be worn with the sports uniform. No 
coloured shoes. 

White or black socks (ankle high or below the ankle) are to be worn with the formal and sports shoe. 

Would it surprise you that some of your kids will try to sneak a pair of knee length socks or bright red 
sport shoes into their uniform? You will be pleased to know that we do look at dress code carefully; 
we issue school lunch detentions for non-compliance with the policy. 

• A note from a parent/carer is required to be provided when a student wears the incorrect
uniform.

The Uniform Shop holiday hours are; 15-17 Jan: 9.00-2.00pm; 18-19 Jan: 8.00-1.00pm; 

20 Jan: 9.00-12.00pm; 22-25 Jan: 8.00-12.00pm. 

Thank you for your continued support with our uniform expectations and we look forward to 
working with you and your child(ren) throughout 2024. 

Kind regards 
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